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28th March 2024 

 

Dear families, 

 

We are thrilled to announce that we are planning a Roman sleepover event for our 

children. This exciting event is aimed at enhancing their understanding of Roman history 

and will be a fantastic opportunity for them to engage in hands-on learning experiences. 

 

The Roman sleepover will be held within the school premises, meaning your child will have 

a unique experience while feeling safe and secure in a familiar environment. It will take 

place on Thursday, 16th May, starting at 6 pm allowing enough time for you to provide 

dinner for your child at home beforehand.  

 

During the sleepover, the children will be immersed in the world of the Romans through 

exciting activities. To add to the authenticity of the event and create a stronger sense of 

immersion, we encourage the children to dress up as Romans. However, please ensure 

that their costume is practical and they can dress themselves as they will wear this at 

school on Friday as we will continue with a Roman-themed school day. 

To cover the costs of activities, we kindly request a contribution of £5 per child. This 

amount will go towards providing the materials and any additional resources needed to 

make the sleepover an unforgettable experience for our young Romans! It will also help 

us to ensure that each child receives a snack and drink for supper and breakfast in the 

morning.  

For your child to take part in the Roman Sleepover, we require your permission. You can 

grant permission and make the payment through ParentPay, our online payment system. 

We kindly ask that you complete the Permission and Payment process by the deadline of 

Monday 6th May. This will allow us to make the necessary arrangements and ensure that 

the evening runs smoothly for everyone involved. 
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Your child needs to bring a sleeping bag or duvet, a pillow, pyjamas, essential toiletries, 

and a bedtime cuddly toy for the sleepover. If your child needs any medication, please 

discuss this with their class teacher. No electronics / mobile phones will be permitted. 

We are truly excited about this sleepover and are confident that not only will it deepen 

your child's understanding of the topic, but also provide them with an opportunity to have 

fun and socialise with their classmates and create lasting memories. 

If you have any concerns or questions regarding the sleepover or any specific needs your 

child may have, please do not hesitate to contact any member of the Year 3 teaching 

team. We are here to support you and provide any additional information you may 

require.  

Thank you for your support, and we look forward to your child's participation in this event. 

 

The Year 3 Team 

 

 

 


